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Notice of Chi Yun School for Year 18-19 PO39E Notice incharge: Ms Liu Han Lam

Chi Yun School
School Relocation at the end of December 2018

To whom it may concern,

It is appreciated to have the long-term support to the school and the concern of the development
of school’s relocation by parents. For the issues of the relocation of the school to the new address:
13 Chi Kiang Street, To Kwa Wan, there is clear progress. The school will move to the new address at
the end of December 2018. Due to the relocation of the school, the Christmas holiday will start
from 24" December 2018 and end at 11" January 2019. The new semester will start on 14™ January
2019 at the new address.

Thank you for your kindly attention. It is grateful to have your consideration and support during the
period of relocation of the school. If you have any enquiry, please don’t hesitate to contact the
notice incharge, Ms Liu. It is hereby announced to have your notice.

Yours Faithfully,

%0
Principal of Chi Yun School
26" October, 2018
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Reply Slip
| have acknowledged and understood the issues of relocation of the school at the end of December
2018.
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Student’s name

Parent’s signature:

Date:




